
Ms. Pamela Monroe, Administrator 
New Hampshire Site Evaluation Committee 
21 South Fruit St. 
Suite 10 
Concord,NH 03301 

Dear Madam Administrator, 

William & Yvonne Nichols 
63 East St. 
Littleton, NH 03561 

January 5, 2017 
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Please accept our concern about the proposed threat of any organization outside the 
governance of each New Hampshire town having control of that town's roads, highways 
or rights-of-way of any utility's infrastructure either above, below or across them and 
leave that control only in the hands of the leadership of each town. 

We trust that you will relate our feelings to the Site Evaluation Committee during the 
decision about this subject. 

We are yours with concern for the well being of our State's beauty. 

William Nichols 
Yvonne Nichols 


